
Dear Chair Steiner, Chair Sanchez, and members of the Ways and Means Committee,  

 

My name is Robin and I live in Portland, Oregon. I am writing to express my support for 

continued funding of the Criminal Justice Commission’s Restorative Justice Grant Program 

(RJGP).  

 

I care about Oregon continuing to fund the Restorative Justice Grant Program because restorative 

justice provides victims and survivors with a valuable option for healing and accountability. 
 

As a resident of Multnomah County, it is important to me that restorative justice continues to be 

practiced in my community because I feel safer knowing that this option is available to survivors 

and people who commit harm. 

 

In conclusion, I am proud to live in a state that is a national leader in restorative justice 

programming. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robin Magnet 


